June 18, 2022

Dear Dr. Michelov,

Hello. This is

I want to let you know, if you haven't already heard, that my mom passed away in mid-March—
peacefully, at home, 3 weeks after celebrating her
101 st birthday.

Mom had lived a full life and had enjoyed herself to the very end. That included going to her farm just about every day up through January, where 5 he drove the golfcart and picked up sticks.

On behalf of my mom and all our family, I want to express our thanks for all that you did to help her stay healthy, active, and enjoying her quality of life. Mom was especially appreciative of the care that you and your staff provided to her. We thought that you would want to know that.

Gratefullynn, 1





